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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Parkview Elementary School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Melinda Phelps Shali Wilson

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Kimberly Gebert
Jennifer Hennessey
Michele Jones

Suzanne Juro
Alison Ledding
Brandi McClure

Ambre Puff
Holly Rodier
Donna Shaw

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Cathy Browning
Pam Culpepper
Lana Gloria
Kimberley Grisham
Kelly Guidry (193 days)
Candace Hubans
Katherine Hughes

Jayne Jackson
Valinda Kimmel
Heidi Knipp (183 days)
Debbie Koon
Jennifer Loshelder
Brenda Morgan
Jennifer Plocek

Melody Pratt
Hainey Price
Sandra Reeves
Dana Rudzitis
Shannon Sansom
Rose Mary Worthen



The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on Probationary 
contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be completed prior to the 
first day of the 2005-2006 school year:

Patricia Young

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a part-time, 
no contract status for the 2005-2006 school year:

Pam Richmond

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a part-time, 
no contract status for the 2005-2006 school year with stipulation’s to be completed prior to 
the first day of the 2005-2006 school year:

Cindy Fritzenmeier

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


